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Fifth Sunday of Easter 

 

Weekly Collection:   £837 
 

Trócaire Collection:  £7,675.50  
 

Many thanks for your support. 

 

Month’s Mind Mass 
For NORMAN ROSS R.I.P. 

On Saturday 13th May 
At 7.00pm. 

St Vincent De Paul Helpline: Tel:07927900310 
  

              We welcome as a member 
   of God’s family: 

 
  HAYLEIGH, ELISE BRADLEY 

The Little Way Novena in honour of St Thérèse of Lisieux 
will be take place in St Eugene’s Cathedral from  

Saturday 6th May until Sunday 14th May 2023.  The  

Opening ceremony will take place at 6.00pm on Sunday 7th 
with Bishop Donal Mc Keown. On Monday night at 7.30pm 
Marion Carroll who was cured from Multiple Sclerosis in 
Knock in 1989 will speak at the evening devotions.  The 
speaker on Tuesday evening will be Tim Shriver.  Tim is the 
chairman of the Special Olympics since 1996 and the found-
er of Unite.  On Wednesday evening the speaker is Eunan 
Mc Mullan who was a barrister in Belfast and is now a Friar 
in Assisi.  On Thursday evening the speaker will be Alexander 
Mc Lean who is the founder of Justice Defenders which is 
based in Uganda and seeks to improve the lives of people 
imprisoned in Africa.  On Friday evening the speaker will be 
Brendan Mc Ginn, who is the Principal of St Mary’s College 
in Derry.  Mass will be celebrated each morning Monday – 
Friday at 6.30am and 10.00am.  Mass for the dead will be 
celebrated on Saturday 13th May at 10.00am.  The Novena 
will close with Devotions and Blessing of Roses at 3.00pm on 
Sunday 14th May.  Everyone is welcome. 

The next monthly Holy Hour for Vocations will 
take place in St Eugene’s Cathedral, Derry, on  
Friday 12 May, at 8pm, and will be led by  
Fr Patrick Lagan, CC, Waterside. Everyone is  
welcome to attend or to join in the devotions via the 
Cathedral website / webcam.   

Granaghan and District Women’s Group:   
A wee reminder that we have a Facebook Page and 
an Instagram Account.  You will find lots of pics and 
updates of our activities on both platforms.  Details 
below 

Gdwg Swatragh @Gdwg_swatragh                        

Benone Rosary on the Coast.  
The next Rosary on the Coast at Benone Strand will 
be on Sunday 21 May at 3pm. All regular Rosary 
Coasters welcome, as is everyone else, to come 
along and pray for peace, Ireland and our unborn 
children.  

Vocations Prayer:  As we continue our Year of 
Prayer for Vocations to the Diocesan Priesthood, 
this weekend’s first reading invites us to pray for 
deacons and for those preparing for ordination as 
deacons or priests, that they will be filled with the 
Holy Spirit as they are sent to preach the Good 
News of God’s love made real in the person of Jesus 
Christ.   


